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New York State Expected to Receive Nearly $665 Million in High-Speed Internet Grants

Senator Helming, Senate Republican Leader Rob Ortt and members of the Senate

Republican Conference today sent a letter to Governor Hochul, urging her to prioritize

unserved and underserved communities throughout New York State when allocating the

federal high-speed internet grants that were recently announced. 

https://www.nysenate.gov/senators/pamela-helming
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/broadband-access
https://www.nysenate.gov/issues/rural-broadband-access
https://www.nysenate.gov/sites/default/files/admin/structure/media/manage/filefile/a/2023-07/high-speed-internet-grants-letter-to-governor.pdf


The federal government announced a $42.5 billion multi-state allocation to bring affordable

and reliable high-speed internet service to every community in the nation. New York State is

expected to receive nearly $665 million in funding to help expand affordable and reliable

internet access. 

Many communities, particularly rural upstate communities, still have no access or very

limited access to high-speed internet despite investments that were intended to ensure

broadband access in every corner of the state. The Senate Republican Conference is

advocating that the Executive ensure these communities are prioritized when dispersing

these newly-announced federal funds. 

The letter to the Governor is attached above.


